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August 16, 2023 
 
Peterborough Police Services Board Embarks on Development of the 2024-2027 
Strategic Plan 

The Police Services Board is pleased to announce that consulting firm Strategy Corp 
(https://strategycorp.com/) has been chosen to support the Board in the development of 
its 2024-2027 Strategic Plan. It is a requirement of the Police Services Act for every 
Police Services Board to create a Strategic Plan. The Plan will guide the Board and 
assist the Chief in determining the direction of the Peterborough Police Service over the 
next four years, and we will be seeking public input to help identify key objectives, goals 
and priorities, and how we will measure success.  

Over the coming months, the Board will work closely with Strategy Corp as they embark 
on a comprehensive consultation process, facilitating conversations with a wide range 
of both external and internal stakeholders in the City of Peterborough, Lakefield and 
Cavan Monaghan. This input will be invaluable to us. We want to ensure that the next 
Strategic Plan is one that meets the unique public safety and policing needs of both our 
employees and the communities we serve. 
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